To:
Mr. John Bernard, Technical Support Consultant

From:
Jarrod Cook, S&M Insurance

Subject:
Requesting more information on your security systems

Date:
26 January 2006

I am an employee of a small insurance company located in northwestern Pennsylvania.  We are currently searching for a security system and would like some more information on the brinks system.

I have reviewed your website and commercials on television as well as some pamphlets on your system.  I still have some unanswered questions though and would greatly appreciate some additional information, such as:

· Additional charges besides the $99 installation

· Monthly charge for monitoring

· How do perimeter sensors differ from motion sensors

· Will your alarms system trigger local authorities

· Warranties included with the equipment

· Satisfaction Guarantee

If possible I would appreciate a response either today or tomorrow so that I may make a decision this Friday.  Thank you for your time and service.

